
 

Nursery Newsletter 

We have had a lovely start to the new school year, welcoming children from last year and welcoming new 

starters! We have started to use Dojo this year so make sure you have linked up to follow what we are up to, 

you can also follow our Facebook page and take a look on our website:  

 EYFS - Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School 

Important Information 

 The library visit is happening on  

Thursday 13th October, please let 

us know if you haven't already 

that you can come. 

 Nursery session times will be 

changing on an afternoon, there 

will be another letter to follow  

with more information the PM 

session will start at 12:30pm and  

finish at 3:30pm 

 We are going to be cancelling  

Tapestry and moving over to Class 

Dojo to share our  photographs 

and learning with parents. 

Here is a link to the local offer if you need any SEND support: 

Special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) and our Local Offer - Durham County Council  

If you have any special needs concerns you can contact Sarah White at school by ringing the office on 0191 5862264 

Toddler Group 

Every Tuesday we host a Toddler group in 

the infant hall 1pm—3pm call in and  join 

in the fun! We have children aged 0—3 

who come to play. 

This term in Nursery we have enjoyed reading stories and learning about them, one of our favourites is The Col-

our Monster. We practiced mixing our own colours after reading it and have been sorting colours and going on 

colour hunts! 

We have enjoyed reading Goldilocks and the Three Bears and trying porridge, we got to choose what we wanted 

on top of it. 

Don’t forget applications for Recep-

tion class have opened and closes on 

Sunday 15th January 2023. 

Here is the link to apply: 

Primary school places - Durham 

County Council  

https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/pupil-login/eyfs/
https://www.durham.gov.uk/localoffer
https://www.durham.gov.uk/primaryschoolplaces
https://www.durham.gov.uk/primaryschoolplaces

